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Many thanks to those of you who have joined us for our Christmas 

festivities over the last few weeks. I hope that you have enjoyed them as 
much as we have. I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of 

everyone here at All Saints’, to wish you all  

‘A Very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Peaceful New Year’ 
We look forward to seeing you all back on Monday, 7th January 2019  

Award Winners 
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Lorely S, Year 1- Finnlay H, Year 2- Thomas W, Year 3- All Year 3, 
Year 4- Ethan S, Year 5 – Corey H, Year 6- Kacper K 

Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Jorgie C (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  

11th January at 9.00am.  

Clubs 
There will be no clubs for the first week after we return, we will be back up and running from Monday, 

14th January.  You will not need to re-apply for any existing clubs but if there any new ones, letters 
will be sent home during the first week and slips will need to be returned to school prior to the club 

starting. 

Year 6 Booster will be taking place on 8th/9th January. 
 

Christmas Service in Church 
Thank you to Year 3 for leading the Christmas Service. 

Parking Around School 
Whilst we understand that parking around school can be difficult, we are requesting that all parents 

park with consideration and drive with due care and attention.  To ensure the safety of our pupils and 
parents, please do not park on the staff car park, on street corners, pull on to the pavements or 

infringe the zig-zag markings around school.  
We have been asked by a disabled resident not to park outside her property on Moor Road as she 

needs to able to park her car outside her house due to mobility problems. 
 

Teachers Top Three 
Every half term class teachers will pick three children who have ‘showed us off’ through their 

persistent hardwork and excellent all round behaviour. These children will receive a special reward. 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

Lily P Kayci-Jo R Charlie L Georgia R 

Poppy L Freya W Abigail B Dylan C 

Szymon M Aaron-Paul K Evie-Grace H Layton J 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Noah Q Talisha G Ellie K Jack N 

Millie-Anne G Archie A Keane P Philip N 

Brogan H Veda R Evie E Ruby C 

 
 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Respect’ 

“Honour one another above yourself” Romans 12:10 



If your child missed out on a flu vaccination there are some catchup clinics 
you can attend. You will need to ring to make an appointment 

 
 
 
 

DATE TIME CHILDREN'S CENTRE ADDRESS POSTCODE TEL NO 

07-Jan 14:30 - 

16:30 

Preston East Children's Centre, Watling Street Road, Preston PR2 6TU 01772 

539420 

09-Jan 14:30 - 

16:30 

West Paddock Children & Family 

Wellbeing Services 

West Paddock, Leyland PR25 1HR 01772 

532930 

10-Jan 14:30 - 

16:30 

Highfield Children's Centre Wright Street, Chorley 

(attached to Highfield Nursery 

School) 

PR6 0SP 01257 

516466 

16-Jan 14:30 - 

16:30 

Riverbank Children's Centre Brieryfield Rd, Preston PR1 8SR 01772 

906970 

Date Event Details 
21.12.18 Closing for Christmas 2.15pm 

7.1.19 School Re-Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

11.1.19 Non-uniform Reward St David’s (Yellow) Team 

15.2.19 Finish for Half term 3.15pm 

25.2.19 School Re-opens 8.50am (8am for Breakfast Club) 

5.4.19 Finish for Easter 3.15pm 

Primary Admission for September 2019 
If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2018 & 31 August 2019 they will start 
primary school in September 2019. You will still need to apply for a place even if your child 

attends a nursery linked to a primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th January 
2019.  www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are 

having difficulties. 

. Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  

 

The averages: Week 1 – 88%, Week 2 – 77%, Week 3 – 87.1%, Week 4 – 86%. Week 5 – 87.5% 
Week 6 – 83.4%, Week 7 – 87.1%, Week 8 - 83.7% 

 

The winning class is Year 2 with 96.7% of children making The Magic 97. 
 

Lunchtime Award  
Carter W, Rec 
Michael C, Y6 

Cori B, Y6 
 

Change of Details  
Can you please let the school office know if you have changed any 

of your details e.g. mobile phone numbers, addresses etc. It is 
extremely important that we are able to contact someone in an 

emergency or if there is any important information you need to know 
regarding the school. 

 

Newsletter 
In the New Year we will no longer send out paper copies of the weekly newsletter.  
You can either sign up to receive an email copy. This can be done on the school website 

www.allsaintscofe.lancs.sch.uk and then complete the Newsletter Subscription on the front 
page. We also have a school app which can be downloaded from your app store and the 

newsletter will also be on here along with other info. 
 

St David’s (Yellow) team can wear non-uniform on Friday, 11th 
January 2019 for winning the most team points. 


